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Dear Parents, 

 
You will agree with us that immunization of your child is a good health investment.  As 

a responsible parent you need to ensure that your child receives all the currently 

recommended vaccines at the right time. 

 

Your child is now 5 years old and is expected to have taken the following vaccinations. 

1. BCG  at birth 
2. DPT  and Polio ( 5 doses including 2nd booster ) 
3. MMR - 2 doses 
4. Hepatitis B - 3  doses  
5. Varicella (Chicken pox) - 2 doses  

 

If your child has not taken any one of these vaccinations, we recommend that you 

contact your family physician or the primary health centre. 

 

Please scan and send your child’s updated vaccination card copy by email to the 

respective class teacher when your child gets admitted to Grade 1.  

 

Warm regards, 

 

Asha Alexander 
Principal 
Executive Leader- Climate Change, GEMS Education 
 


